
 

WHERE CAN YOU PRE-REGISTER? 

 

The Asylum Service will open temporary pre-registration 

centres in some of the formal sites.  

 

If you live in the site where the pre-registration centre is, 

you will be pre-registered there.  

 

If you live in a different formal site, you will be taken to 

the pre-registration centres by bus. The bus is free. 

Afterwards, you will be taken back to the site where you 

live. 

 

You will be able to leave the site where the                            

pre-registration happens. You will not be detained.   

 

If you live in a village or city outside the sites – for 

example in an apartment or hotel – you will be able to 

pre-register for a limited period of time in Athens and 

Thessaloniki as of mid-July. The exact locations will be 

announced soon. In the meantime you can continue to 

pre-register through Skype.  

 

It is very important that you do not move from one site 

to another until pre-registration has been completed, 

unless the Government tells you to move.  

 

If you start moving to other sites on your own, the 

Asylum Service might need to stop the pre-registration. 

 

Be patient and follow the instructions of the teams. 

If there is violence and aggressive behaviour the Asylum 

Service might need to stop the pre-registration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           


